
The Saint Louis University Research Institute
cordially invite you to 

“The Economic Case for Diversity in Innovation and 
STEM”

featuring

Pamela McCauley
Dr. Pamela McCauley is Program Director at the National Science Foundation, as well as 
a Professor and Director of the Ergonomics Laboratory at the University of Central Florida. 
She is a biomechanics expert, an internationally acclaimed keynote speaker and a popular 

author on a lifelong mission to increase diversity in innovation and STEM. 

Thursday | November 14th | 1:00 pm
The talk will begin at 1:15 pm. Refreshments will follow the event. 

COLLAB, Third Floor
4220 Duncan Ave. 

St. Louis, MO 63110

Please RSVP to: 
Kine Walker

314-925-3027
kine.walker@slu.edu

mailto:kine.walker%40slu.edu?subject=COLLAB%20Distinguished%20Lecture%20Series%20RSVP

